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Vote By Mail has worked successfully for decades, and is a time honored system for 

Oregonians that is efficient and trouble free. 

I am in OPPOSITION to this measure. 

To revert back to in-person voting now is flawed thinking created by an administration 

and its enablers seeking to ensure its own self-interests instead of that for the people 

it is serving, by undermining them. 

Reverting to a more inefficient system that is more costly, taking up more people to 

man voting stations, is less effective and downgrades the ability to vote is unpatriotic 

and dismantles what has been shown to work in the best of American and State 

traditions. The vote for democracy. The proposal is anti-democratic and is designed 

to create bottlenecks in the voting process and should be opposed by all Oregonians 

who value truth, freedom and The American Way. Please do not ruin this excellent 

system by replacing it with the requirement of in-person voting. Thank you for 

considering my testimony. 

 


